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ROAD CLOSURE  

   GILLESPIE LANE 
 

 

Please be advised that Gillespie Lane between Wellington County Road 109 

and the 6th Line of Minto will be closed to through traffic for road widening and 

ditch work. 

Gillespie Lane will be closed to through traffic starting July 2nd, 2015 for 

approximately 2 weeks from 7:00 am – 6:00 pm daily and will be opened to 

through traffic and emergency services from 6:00 pm – 7:00 am 

nightly. Access to all properties will be maintained at all times. 
 

 

Any questions please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
 
 

Mike McIsaac 

Public Works, 

Road Foreman & Drainage Superintendent 
Town of Minto 

P: 519-338-2511  ext. 234 

F: 519-338-2005 

C: 519-323-6204 

E: mike@town.minto.on.ca 

www.town.minto.on.ca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:mike@town.minto.on.ca
mailto:mike@town.minto.on.ca
http://www.town.minto.on.ca/

